
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Call for Secondary Credit Courses 
 

The Ontario Catholic School Trustees’ Association (OCSTA) and Catholic Virtual Ontario (CVO) are 

currently accepting recommendations for high-quality courses modified and/or developed by Catholic 

educators in Catholic school boards. Parts or all of the submitted courses may be selected and 

considered for modification and/or augmentation by the selected Catholic Virtual Ontario writing teams. 

 

Recommended courses for the following codes are now being accepted. Work on these courses will 

officially begin in the summer. It is anticipated that a call for writers will be distributed and writing teams 

will be selected later this month. It is also anticipated that the revised versions of these courses will be 

available to Catholic school boards in Ontario for fall 2024. 

 

Code Course Name 

AVI4M Grade 12, University/College Preparation, Visual Arts 

BAI3E Grade 11, Workplace Preparation, Accounting Essentials 

BDV4C Grade 12, College Preparation, Entrepreneurship: Venture Planning in an Electronic Age 

BTA3O Grade 11, Open, Information and Communication Technology: The Digital Environment 

BTX4E Grade 12, Workplace Preparation, Information and Communication Technology in the Workplace 

CIC4E Grade 12, Workplace Preparation, Making Personal Economic Choices 

CIE3M Grade 11, University/College Preparation, The Individual and the Economy 

ETC3M Grade 11, University/College Preparation, Canadian Literature 

EWC4C Grade 12, College Preparation, The Writer’s Craft 

HSE4M Grade 12, University/College Preparation, Equity and Social Justice, from Theory to Practice 

HSG3M Grade 11, University/College Preparation, Gender Studies 

IDC4U Grade 12, University Preparation, Interdisciplinary Studies: Peer Tutoring 

 

Visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Phase9CallforCourses to begin the course 

recommendation process, which should take approximately five minutes. The deadline is noon 

on Wednesday, April 17, 2024. We are grateful for all recommendations and will send a letter of 

acknowledgement to all those whose courses are selected for modification. 


